BOOK FAIR IS HERE!

Hello to all!

The Oglesby School Library will be sponsoring a book fair during the week
of Monday, November 7* — Thursday, November 10%. All profits will benefit the
school library.

Your child will visit the book fair on Monday, November 7% and create a
Wish List. They will have time to browse, write down titles and prices (tax is not
included in price but will be added at the register).

Students may bring money to purchase books all week. The book fair will be
open Monday- Thursday, but students must check with the teacher before coming
to the book fair. Parents/Guardian are welcome to shop during open times as well.

8:00 A.M. - 12:30 P.M.
1:00 P.M. - 3:00P.M.

If your child wishes to purchase books during the fair, please send money to
cover the cost of the book PLUS TAX. Checks are made payable to Oglesby ISD
Library.

BOOK FAIR CLOSES AT 11:30 ON Thursday, NOVEMBER 10,

An adequate supply of books will be maintained. If a title has been
depleted, students often make another selection, or we will work to obtain the title
before the fair concludes. Iterns are stamped paid and cannot be returned or
exchanged.

Thanks so much,
Carolyn Gallaway,
Oglesby ISD Library



